To,

The Scholarship Selection Committee,

Colorado State University,

Fort Collins
April 20, 2010

Dear Sir/Ma’am,

I am writing to thank you for your generous $500 monthly scholarship award. I was very relieved and appreciative to learn that your esteemed panel selected me as the recipient of this scholarship.

I plan to pursue my PHD in International Relations and hope to work with the United Nations one day, so that I can practically apply my learning’s for better diplomatic relations between countries. This scholarship will ease my financial pressures and make my dream of studying in your esteemed university a reality.

I thank you for taking me one step closer to my goal of contributing something to my society and reduce conflict between nations so that we al can live in a peaceful world. I will not disappoint the committee and will work hard to keep the faith entrusted upon me by the university.

Yours sincerely,

Ritu Mehra

Mumbai

April 19, 2010

